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CHANGE OF REGISTERED AND 
PRINCIPAL OFFICE 
 
Realm Resources Limited advises the registered office of the Company and the principal place of 
business of the Company has changed to Level 12, 300 Queen Street Brisbane Qld 4000. 
 
The new phone number for the Company is 07 3022 9600. 
 
 
Authorised by  
Mr Gordon Galt 
Chairman, Realm Resources Limited 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Jessica Holland 
Financial & Corporate Relations (FCR) 
T: +61 2 8264 1005 
E: j.holland@fcr.com.au 
 
 
About Realm 
Information on Realm Resources Limited is available on the Company’s website at 
www.realmresources.com.au. 
 
 


